
 TOWN OF GORHAM 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the 

Town of Gorham on the 12th day of October 2022 at 7:00 p.m. at the 

 GORHAM FIRE COMPANY 4676 KEARNEY ROAD GORHAM NY regarding the adoption 

of a Local Law which would adopt a new Chapter 23 setting forth a new Short-Term Rental Law, 

the new Short-Term Rental Law to contain regulations addressing the following: 

 

 Purpose 

 Authority 

 Definitions 

 License Required 

 Short-Term Residential Rental License Application 

 Short-Term Residential Rental License 

 Licensee Obligations 

 Short-Term Residential Rental License Fees 

 Complaints of Violations 

 Penalties 

 

 Any resident of the Town of Gorham shall be entitled to be heard upon said proposed Local 

Law at such public hearing.  Copies of said proposed Local Law are available for review at the Town 

of Gorham Town Hall, 4736 South Street, Town of Gorham, New York. 

 

 This by Resolution of the Town Board of the Town of Gorham. 

 

 

 Darby L. Perrotte, Town Clerk 


